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3605 Evergreen Point Rd. -  Red arrows point to tree proposed to be removed. Cedar tree in yellow ellipse currently 
proposed for preservation. 



 

 
 

530 87th Ave. NE. -  Red arrows point to two of 11 trees to be removed. Six trees will remain. No replacement 
required. A section of the tree-protection plan can be seen below. 



Development Project – Pending 

 

 

 

7645 NE 12th St. -  Red arrows point to two trees proposed to be removed, including a legacy tree. 

7645 NE 12th St. -  Legacy tree propsed for removal. 



 

 

 

7645 NE 12th St. -  Red arrows points to a 50-inch diamater Redwood tree. The tree may be negatively impacted from 
adjacent site development. The tree does not meet legacy/landmark status since it is not a native species. 

Photo taken from the northwest of the property at 3450 Evergreen Point Road. Red arrows point to trees at 3450 
and 3444 Evergreen Point Road proposed for removal. Ten trees total are proposed for removal, including three 
legacy trees visible from the roadway. 
 


